3 — 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold
Monday, December 3, 2018

Hot Lunch this week is pizza cups. It will be served on Friday at a
cost of $2.00.

Map Quiz — Tomorrow, Tuesday, December 4, we will be having a

quiz on the Southeast states. Grades 3 and 4 will have a word
bank to use, but grade 5 will have to know how to spell the words
on their own.

Advent Services — St. John will be offering Advent services at 7:00 p.m. on December 5,
December 12, and December 29. There will be NO suppers this year.

Grades 3 through 8 will be singing at the service on December 12.

State Reports — The students have been making slide presentations to help them share
information about their states with the rest of the class. Presentations should be no longer than
5 minutes. There is no minimum time. Children will have some time given during school to
work on these. You can make arrangements for children to stay after school as well. A text or
note will be required. Children can stay up to an hour after school on December 3, 4, 5, and 6.
The presentations will be given during the week of December 10 — 14.

Monday, December 10: Jack, Addie O., Rose
Thursday, December 13: Jeremiah, Brady, Katelyn
Friday: December 14: Paul, David, Addie H.

Book Orders — | passed out book orders toady. You may order online at Scholastic.com with
the code J3BHK. You may also order by sending back the order form with cash or a check made
out to Scholastic. Please have book orders back by Wednesday, December 12.

Christmas Party — There will be a Christmas party on Friday, December 2. Today we exchanged
names for gifts. Please keep the cost of gifts under $5.00.

Christmas Service Practice — Practices for the St. John children’s Christmas service will be from
9 am to 11 am on December 8, 15, and 22 and on December 24 from 9 am to 10 am.

Caroling — The whole school will be caroling at the Rennes nursing homes on Tuesday,
December 11. Please have you child wear their red, school themed t-shirts that day or last
year’s green t-shirt.



